
1

Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, August 03, 2009 9:42 AM
To: 'tikhou@comcast.net'
Subject: RE: 1210 BOCKMAN RD, SAN LORENZO-ID T06019771179

Ms. Wallace, 
Thanks for your email.  From a review of the file (as the new case worker associated with the site) it does appear that the 
current owners are conducting an investigation into the releases that occurred at the site.  You were notified because the 
new Resolution (2009-0042) requires that all parties associated with a case be informed of the change in monitoring 
requirements.  You should also have received a form to allow us to update your contact information should it have 
changed.  If I could request that the form be filled out and returned, it would be greatly appreciated (it allows us to verify 
that the information is up to date).  If it is simpler for you to scan and email it, please do so; your choice! 
Best, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: http://ehgis.acgov.org/dehpublic/dehpublic.jsp  
 
 
 
 
From: tikhou@comcast.net [mailto:tikhou@comcast.net]  
Sent: Saturday, August 01, 2009 9:09 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Subject: 1210 BOCKMAN RD, SAN LORENZO-ID T06019771179 
 
HEALTH CARE SERVICES 
Att: Mark Detterman 
Re:July 24th letter, 1210 Bockman Rd. 
 
We sold the San Lorenzo Bockman properties in 2006. Before we sold the property, we shut down 
the gas station as far as pumping gas and removed the gas holding tanks, which were in good 
condition. Unfortunately, we could not keep up with the contently changing and expensive revised 
requirements needed to continue pumping the gas.  I assume the new owners are informed and will 
comply with your requirements. 
Sincerely, 
      Carol Wallace 
 


